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Dear Dago Evariste Bli, 
 
Congratulations! It is my pleasure to inform you that you have been admitted into the Civil Engineering, Master of
Engineering program in the College of Engineering and Applied Sciences for Fall 2021.   
 
In order to accept or decline admission, you will need to complete the confirmation form now available on your status page.  
 
International students must document financial support for all years of study to be issued a “Certificate of Eligibility” (Form
I-20 or DS-2019) for a student visa. The total worth of financial award you may get can be counted as a source of financial
support in the “Financial Certification Form” as funds from the University of Cincinnati. For information such as how to
obtain an I-20, estimated expenses, and financial certification forms please go to: 
https://www.uc.edu/about/international/admissions/enroll.html. 
 
Please consider that a prompt return of your documents is imperative to ensure that all documents required to process your
visa application are present. Note that the visa application process can often take 90 days or more to complete. 
 
There are some important conditions for your admission.  They include: 

1. Verification of your completed degree(s) by official transcript sent directly from your past institutions to: The
Graduate School, The University of Cincinnati, P.O. Box 210627, Cincinnati, OH 45221-0627. Official transcripts
should be received by The Graduate School prior to the start of your graduate degree program.

2. Attendance at Student Orientations, Tests and/or other Training, for which you will receive additional information
separately.

The Civil Engineering, Master of Engineering program may have additional requirements and deadlines for your admission.
Please direct any questions or concerns to your program of study. Any questions or concerns about the “Financial
Certification Form” should be directed to UC International Services.  
 
I look forward to your positive reply and welcoming you to an outstanding graduate student experience at the University of
Cincinnati. 
 
James Mack 
Associate Dean of the Graduate School 
University of Cincinnati 
2614 McMicken Circle 
110 Van Wormer Hall 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45221-0627 
Visit the Graduate School website 
Follow us on Facebook and Twitter
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